
 

January 30, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Choosing Assumption High School for your daughter is one of the best decisions you can make as a 
parent!  Please know that we are grateful to you for sending your daughter to Assumption and for the 
partnership and trust you have given us. We recognize the significant investment you are making in your 
daughter’s future, and we promise to be good stewards of this investment.   

One of my roles as president is to administer the budget and work with our board of directors to meet the 
fiduciary responsibilities of operating our school. The Assumption Board of Directors has set tuition for the 
2020-2021 school year at $14,250 (which includes your daughter’s Tablet PC) for those who pay in full by 
July 1, 2020. We also offer a sister discount of $500 for families with more than one daughter enrolled, which 
will be applied to the second daughter’s account.    

In order to keep Assumption affordable for as many families as possible we offer financial aid as well 
as numerous scholarships. Financial Aid applications can be found on our website under 
Admissions and are due February 28, 2020 to FACTS.  If you have any questions regarding tuition, tuition 
payment plans, or financial aid, please contact our Finance Office at 502-271-2513. 

Information on our scholarship opportunities can also be found on our website under 
Admissions. Scholarship Applications are due by 4:00 p.m. on March 4, 2020.  They should be sent to 
Jackie.Bloyd@ahsrockets.org. If you have any questions regarding scholarship applications, please contact 
our Advancement Office at 502-271-2511. 

All of us at AHS recognize the sacrifices our families make to send their daughters to Assumption. Our 
priorities in setting tuition include investing in our exceptional faculty and staff, enhancing our superior 
academic program, and maintaining our technological edge. Additionally, AHS will allocate more resources 
to our financial aid program than ever before to support families in need for the coming year. Although 
significant, the cost of tuition covers only part of the actual cost of educating your daughter. The difference is 
met through fundraising and the generosity of our donors.  

I personally want to thank you for choosing Assumption. We are committed to providing your daughter not 
only an exceptional education but also outstanding opportunities for growth and development - academically, 
personally, and spiritually. We are grateful for the opportunity to help prepare her for college and career, 
service and leadership, and the promising future that awaits her. 

 
Sincerely,                                  

Mary Lang 
President 
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